
WOODCREST HAPPENINGS

Meet Family Ambassador... Oct. 28th 6:30pm. 

3rd Grade OST (ELA)... Oct. 28/29 

NO SCHOOL... Nov. 2

Picture Day... Nov. 15 (packets coming soon)

Student Achievement Award Celebration... Nov. 23

Thanksgiving Break... Nov. 24-26

Winter Break... Dec. 20-Dec.31

Winter Intercession... Jan.3-7

**MARK YOUR CALENDAR**

    (Zoom link will be sent in Class Dojo and Dialer)

*Resources/Support for Holidays (info will be sent out)

F a l l  I n t e r c e s s i o n  T h e m e
" B a c k  f o r  S ' M o r e  L e a r n i n g "  

Excitement  during  intercess ion  took  p lace  with  the
incorporation  of  camping  into  learning  Math/Engl ish/
Science/Socia l  Studies/Reading  and Music .  
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 Mrs.  Maria  Stewart
Family  Ambassador  

 
Welcome  our new Family Ambassador to the Woodcrest Family 

In an effort to keep our families connected to community resources we are excited
to bring our Family Ambassador on board. Ms. Stewart brings to the family a
wealth of knowledge and community connections. She has lived in the Woodcrest
community since 1989. She has three children, six grands and six great-
grandchildren. 

She has a heart and passion for kids and families. She has worked with Foster care
and Health care. When asked why she wanted this position her response was, "I
just want to be there for the families to help in anyway I can". We are excited to
have Ms. Stewart as part of the Woodcrest Family.



PRINCIPAL MESSAGE
by  Principal  Yolanda Cooper

Greetings my Woodcrest Family,

We have persevered and made it through our 1st quarter of the year and  Fall
Intercession successfully. It's our first year "all in" since the pandemic and I am so
thankful for your support in making sure your students were here each day and
how you have welcomed me to the Woodcrest Family. 

We are looking forward to the 2nd quarter and the continuation of the great things
our future leaders will learn, share, and experience. It is our priority to continue to
focus on safety for all of our future leaders, families and staff. Even though we
have encountered some challenges this quarter, I applaud your tenacity and
support.

Remember, we are all family here at Woodcrest! Together we can accomplish our
goal of making sure our future leaders are prepared academically, socially and
emotionally. It is going to be another great quarter; how do I know? Because we
have the greatest students, staff and families here at Woodcrest.
 
Thank you whole-heartedly for partnering with me as we continue to navigate this
school year. You and your support are appreciated! 

Principal Cooper 

 
Thank you to all of our parents for participating in: 

 

*Parent Teacher Conferences--Sept. 30th/Oct. 5th

*School Wide Panorama Survey

 

*Intercession

 

Thank you to our new community partner 'Story Point' for the

donation of School Supplies

A dream doesn't become reality through magic; it takes sweat,
determination and hard work.

-Colin Powell

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!


